
As a resident of a seaside community, which is now thriving because we have limited VRD’s, I urge you 
to not overturn our short term rental ordinance.  
 
We worked hard to limit vacation rentals in our town of Gearhart. We are now thriving. People are 
moving here full time because we stress we are a residential community. We have full time neighbors 
instead of nightly renters. Our water and sewage systems are not stressed. We do not have over filled 
garbage cans lining the streets. In short, we have regained our picturesque community. 
 
As a community we passed an ordinance by a huge majority to limit VRD’s. Please do not disturb our 
wishes. 
 
Richard and Karen Sabol 
1149 N Cottage Avenue 
PO Box 2528 
Gearhart Oregon 97138 
 


